OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING RELEASE OF 2021-2022 ADMISSION RESULTS OF
CANDIDATES ON THE WAITING LIST

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to inform all candidates who applied for undergraduate
admission for 2021-2022 that the results of candidates on the waiting list are now available on UR
Website on www.ur.ac.rw. The list also indicates those who were granted the government study
loans by HEC and those under private sponsorship.

The following should be noted:

1) Selected candidates are urged to join their respective Campuses not later than 22" July 2022 and
start their classes with immediate effect;

2) Selected candidates will access online Acceptance Letters for the programs they have been
admitted into after joining their respective Campuses;

3) Selected candidates will be facilitated to register by the Campus Registry staff;

4) Selected candidates granted government study loan are requested to sign their contracts with
BRD;

5) Selected candidates will be facilitated by School Deans to do the program catchup .

Done at Kigali, on 12 July 2022

Prof. Nosa O. Egiebor
Acting Vice Chancellor

Q@ P.O Box 4285 Kigali, Rwanda | &% vc@urac.rw | @ www.urac.rw



